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15 May 2010
Recently we are aware of some sources from different parts of the world claim that CAPN ‘is lobbying to outlaw dog and cat meat’ [1]. We declare that this statement is not true and we hereby issue this document to clarify our position.
CAPN is NOT lobbying to outlaw dog and cat meat at this moment. Say No to cat and dog meat is an influential animal protection campaign organized by CAPN. However, we don’t believe eating the meat of cats and dogs should be totally outlawed at this stage in China. Our animal protection methods has always been calling the compassions of people and encouraging people to give up eating cat and dog meat voluntarily. The well-know online signing event organized by CAPN about cat and dog meat[2] was an example of our position on the issue: participants of the event were invited to sign on the webpage to declare they are going to refuse eating cats and dog meat in the future and help to spread the message. By this mean we expect to reduce the harm to the rights of companion animals. At present the  one size fits all’ action to outlaw dog and cat meat will lead to speciesism. Other animals such as cows, sheep and pigs are not inferior to cats and dogs. The Baning discriminates different diet customs ( in a few regions of China, cats dogs meat can be considered as diet customs, local industry or  source of income[3]). To people in those regions, outlawing cat and dog meat is essentially the same to outlawing beef in America and Europe). Indiscriminative ban on the cat and dog meat is fundamentally a discrimination against people.  
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